[bookmark: _GoBack]“Our nation’s veterans have sacrificed so much to preserve the freedom and liberties we enjoy today, and our nation owes them our deepest gratitude.  The VA hospital in Reno provides tremendous services to our nation’s veterans and their families, invaluable care, and is a critical resource for the veteran community throughout Northern Nevada. Serving our veterans is a top priority for me and my staff, which is why we spend a great deal of time ensuring veterans receive the benefits they have earned and deserve. I encourage any veteran in Nevada who has been denied benefits to please contact my office for assistance,” said Senator Dean Heller.
